
To the future Year 6,  

Congratulations for finishing Year 5 and working so hard this year; you should be proud of 

all you have achieved. To ensure you are prepared for starting Year 6, it is very important 

that you do the following over the Summer: 

1. Read, read and read some more!  We would like you to 

read a range of different text types and discuss what you 

have read with adults.  Reading Plus will also be available 

over the Summer and there will be Dojo points for 

children who have made an effort to read every week. 

 

2. If you are not confident with your times tables, now is your 

chance to practise.  Knowing them will make Year 6 much 

easier.  Use Times Tables Rock Stars and ask your family to 

test you at every opportunity. 

 

3. As you may know, our Autumn term Topic is The Victorians.  To 

be prepared for this, you must complete a research project 

over the holidays.  This should be well-researched and 

presented in your own words - no copying and pasting from 

the internet!  We would like to see a booklet, a PowerPoint 

presentation or even a model that shows off all you have learnt 

about the subject.  Choose four topics from the following to 

research over the Summer: education: life as a Victorian child, Victorian food, 

transport, buildings, clothes, hobbies and pastimes or jobs and daily life. In 

September, you will be sharing these with your class and sharing your home 

learning.  

Any online homework can be emailed to: year6@alexandra.hounslow.sch.uk 

 

4. Lastly, but certainly not least, it is very important that you rest 

and relax.  It has been a long year and you all deserve to enjoy 

your Summer holidays.  

See you in September,   

Miss Carberry, Miss Cooper and Mr Berryman 
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